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Chicken with a difference! 

Take-away only!! 

Our Providore Kay Chapman and Secretary Lee 

Chapman are preparing this Friday night’s delicious 

repast – Chicken served with a warm Mango Salad, 

drizzled with Mango Puree, accompanied with Rice. 

Limited to 60 meals, members only, so place your names 

on the board by 5pm Thursday. 

Or contact Kay (0409 057 988) if you are unable to get to 

the board before time. 

Collection is at rear bar window between 4:30pm and 

6:00pm on Friday. 

Cost as usual:  $12.00 

Meals on Friday night will be an on-going event until July 

17, when all being well, the Club will re-open for Friday 

night meals. 
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Providore’s Meeting 

 
Providore Kay Chapman is calling a meeting for all those who are 

involved in kitchen activities at the Club. 

 

Where: At the Tingira Boat Club 

 

When: 1:00pm, Thursday 4
th
 June. 

 

If you help in kitchen activities or are interested in getting involved,  

you are invited to attend. 

Sailing News 

I hoped it would be sunny and warm last Sunday for sailing and 

paddling, but little did I know Saturday would have been the coldest 

May day recorded.  

Despite that, there were a number of club members keen to get out on 

the water on Sunday, but when the time came to get into the windy 

westerly conditions, everyone seemed to be happier to catch up with 

the members on land instead. 

 

There is a good tide at 9:30am on Sunday, June 7 and l hope it will be 

warm and sunny. 

 

Ian Waller-Wilkinson 

Sailing Master 
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Joke of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep well 

Stay Safe 

Practise social distancing 

We look forward to seeing all Club Members 

at the Tingira Boat Club in the not-too-distant 

future 

Editor:  Geoff Hiley  -  orbz@iinet.net.au 
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